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City Clerk’s Office 
October 10, 2017 
 
 
The regular meeting of the governing body was scheduled to meet on October 10, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. 
There was not a quorum present until 7:00 p.m. at which time the meeting convened.  Councilmembers 
present were Steve Schell, Vance Keller, Dustin Doze, Michele Boy and Mayor, Blake Upson.   Employees 
present were Brian Bloyd, City Administrator, Linda Dinkel, City Clerk and Rob Gale, City Attorney. 
 
Mayor Upson opened the meeting by leading the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
Councilman Keller made motion to approve the agenda. Motion was seconded by Councilman Doze and 
passed unanimously. 
 
Councilwoman Boy made motion to approve the minutes of September 11, 2017.  Motion was seconded 
by Councilman Schell.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Councilman Doze made motion to approve Appropriation Ord. # 939 in the amount of $129,345.50 
, motion was seconded by Councilman Keller.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Councilman Keller made motion to approve the letter of engagement with Kennedy McKee & C0. for the 
2019 budget and the financial audit for the year 2017.  Motion was seconded by Councilwoman Boy and 
passed unanimously. 
 
Replacing the Street Banners was discussed.  Brian will look into replacing the Welcome to Syracuse  
Banners and see about replacing the banners for Main Street .  Councilwoman Boy will help with the 
artwork and selection. 
 
Councilman Doze made motion to change the website from Newline Hosting to Municipal Impact if the 
references were  positive.  Motion was seconded by Councilwoman Boy and passed unanimously. 
 
Councilman Gould has informed Linda Dinkel that he will not be attending any meetings after the 1st of 
October. 
 
Reports: 
 
Sandpark:  The blue algae warnings and watches have been lifted from Sam’s Pond.  The fish feeders are 
full and working. 
 
City Administrator:  Stuart Porter of Schwab Eaton visited last week and discussed the lagoon project 
and looked into the storm water drainage issue. 
 
City Clerk: Nothing to report. 
 
Round Table:  No issues or questions. 
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Councilman Doze made motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilwoman Boy.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
Linda Dinkel      Blake Upson 
_____________________________   _________________________________ 
Linda Dinkel, City Clerk     Blake Upson, Mayor 
 
 
 


